
King Street at State Road A1A 

Drainage Improvement Project 

FIN 430897-1 

 

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project. 

Drivers can expect detours in the immediate area on weekdays as the project enters its final 

phases near the end of the year 2023. Questions regarding project details may be directed to 

904-831-FDOT. 

For more information, visit NFLRoads.com or                                                

contact Jacob Pickering at Jacob.Pickering@dot.state.fl.us. 

Contractor: Superior Construction  ●  Cost: $4.2 million   

Construction Start: Spring 2023  ●  Estimated Completion: Late 2023 

Project improvements include:  

• Replacing and adding up to 60” diameter drainpipe on King Street at Avenida Menendez 

and up to the Bay Wall. 

• New concrete masonry wall system, timber pergola, metal and concrete stanchions with 

guard railing, curb and gutter, sidewalk upgrades, bicycle path, lighting upgrades and 

asphalt resurfacing. 

• New landscaping will be installed in the area once the project is completed. 
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